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Royalston Open Space Committee
Minutes

Meeting Date: March 3, 2014
Members Present: Paul Montero, Christine Beckert Long, Patti Carrier, George 
Vaccari, Carl Kamp
Chair: Paul Montero
Clerk: Patti Carrier

The meeting convened at 7:20 p.m. at town hall.
The January 2014 meeting minutes were approved

Old Business: 
Town Website:
The Town website is up and running.  Our general email address is 
openspace@royalston-ma.gov

A parcel map is available at MASS GIS for download. The committee decided to review 
and to make recommendations to the Select board and Town residents regarding 
whether or not the tax title lands are an option for preserving them as open space.

New Business:
The Massachusetts Land Trust Coalition annual conference is March 22. Paul has 
agreed to attend on behalf of the committee

The OSC is seeking new members. Jack Morse has resigned from the committee and is 
not seeking reappointment

UMASS is sponsoring Keystone Projects and is looking for applications. They take 
place in April

The committee has learned of a natural gas pipeline that is planning to go through parts 
of Royalston. The committee will stay informed of the pipeline project as more 
information becomes available.

Exhibits: None

The meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.
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